
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
November 27, 2008 
Circular No. 059-2008 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
 
 

Reference: Submission of the Weekly Liquidity 
Atom AT 10 for November 24 to 28. 

 
Dear General Manager:  
 
We advise you that December 2, 2008 has been enabled as the last day for the submission of 
the weekly liquidity Atom AT 10 to this Superintendency for the period between November 24 
and 28, 2008. 
 
We are grateful to the Manager for giving the staff under his charge the pertinent instructions for 
the observance of this circular. 
 
Without anything else in particular, we undersign. 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
 
Gustavo A. Villa Jr. 
Interim Superintendent 
 
 
 
/rp 
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